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Letters to Santa
Submit your 2nd or 3rd grader’s 
‘Letter to Santa’ to be published 

in The Republic on December 7th.

Letters may be dropped off at The 
Republic at 2980 N National Road, 
Columbus, IN 47201, or you may 

email them to 
santaletters@therepublic.com 

If emailed, please attach a clear image 
of your child’s letter. Include your 

child’s name, age and school. 
*Space is limited. Please keep letters to one paragraph.

(Please print child’s name under their signature)

The deadline is November 11th
Call 812-379-5655 with any questions.


